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Dear Committee Chair and members:
Please do not put restrictions on access to medical care products. I rely upon them for 
my health and my veterinary patients do as well. This is an unnecessary regulation 
that will hurt end users. Until we have universal healthcare, restrictions on useful 
products are cruel. 
Thank you, 
Elizabeth Edgecomb 
Scarborough 


